
  bodily 4983 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  bodily 4983 # soma {so'-mah}; from 4982; the body (as a sound
whole), used in a very wide application, literally or
figuratively: -- {bodily}, body, slave.[ql

  bodily 4984 # somatikos {so-mat-ee-kos'}; from 4983; corporeal
or physical: -- {bodily}.[ql

  body 4954 # sussomos {soos'-so-mos}; from 4862 and 4983; of a
joint body, i.e. (figuratively) a fellow-member of the Christian
community: -- of the same {body}.[ql

  body 4983 # soma {so'-mah}; from 4982; the body (as a sound
whole), used in a very wide application, literally or
figuratively: -- bodily, {body}, slave.[ql

  bodily 4983 # soma {so'-mah}; from 4982; the body (as a sound
whole), used in a very wide application, literally or
figuratively: -- {bodily}, body, slave.[ql

  bodily 4984 # somatikos {so-mat-ee-kos'}; from 4983; corporeal
or physical: -- {bodily}.[ql

  body 4954 # sussomos {soos'-so-mos}; from 4862 and 4983; of a
joint body, i.e. (figuratively) a fellow-member of the Christian
community: -- of the same {body}.[ql

  body 4983 # soma {so'-mah}; from 4982; the body (as a sound
whole), used in a very wide application, literally or
figuratively: -- bodily, {body}, slave.[ql

  of 4954 # sussomos {soos'-so-mos}; from 4862 and 4983; of a
joint body, i.e. (figuratively) a fellow-member of the Christian
community: -- {of} the same body.[ql

  same 4954 # sussomos {soos'-so-mos}; from 4862 and 4983; of a
joint body, i.e. (figuratively) a fellow-member of the Christian
community: -- of the {same} body.[ql

  slave 4983 # soma {so'-mah}; from 4982; the body (as a sound
whole), used in a very wide application, literally or
figuratively: -- bodily, body, {slave}.[ql

  the 4954 # sussomos {soos'-so-mos}; from 4862 and 4983; of a
joint body, i.e. (figuratively) a fellow-member of the Christian
community: -- of {the} same body.[ql
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